
 

 

 

   

        CITY OF POMONA 

         COUNCIL REPORT 
 

 

 

 

October 2, 2017 

 

To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council  

 

From: Linda Lowry, City Manager 

 

Submitted By: Arnold M. Alvarez-Glasman, City Attorney 

Prepared By: Andrew Jared, Assistant City Attorney 

 Mark Lazzaretto, Development Director 

 Norma Copado, Deputy City Attorney  

 

Subject: PUBLIC HEARING on Introduction and First Reading of an Amendment 

to the Pomona Zoning Ordinance (Code 8233-2017) And Specific Plan 

Amendments (SPA 8235-2017) to Explicitly Prohibit Commercial 

Marijuana/Cannabis Activity Citywide; and Second Reading of an 

Ordinance Implementing a Permitting and Regulatory Scheme for Indoor 

Personal Marijuana Cultivation and to Prohibit Smoking Marijuana in 

Designated Areas 
 

 

Recommendation – Staff is requesting that the City Council open the public hearing on this 

matter and continue the public hearing to the regular City Council meeting on October 16, 

2017. 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

In anticipation of bringing the proposed ordinances to the Council on October 2, 2017, the notice of 

public hearing on this matter was published in the Inland Valley Daily Bulletin on September 22nd.  

However, in order to ensure all references to sections in the City Code and the Zoning Ordinance 

correctly correspond; staff is requesting continuance of the ordinances to the next regular City 

Council meeting.   

 
 


